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Wishing you all a very happy Easter!

This has been a wonderful spring term with many sporting achievements.  Our netball team performed magnificently with an overwhelming win in every single match played in the tournament and once again Carleton Green have walked away holding the trophy! 
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Netball Success
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We arrived at Hodgson Academy, adrenalin pumping and ready for our first game.  We put on our bibs and got ready for the ref’s whistle to set us on our way.

We started with a warm up, beating Staining 6-0, followed by St. Chads who we thrashed 6-1.   After a rest we then took on St. Johns who we beat 7-2 pretty easily followed closely by a win over Carters Charity.  

After topping our group things were starting to heat up!  We took on Copp in our semi-final and beat them comfortably.  

Now the final and we faced our full on rival school, Carleton St. Hilda’s.  They got off to the perfect stat with a 2-0 lead but with sheer, grit and determination and a lot of shouting from our parents and teachers we made it through as CHAMPIONS winning 5-3! ! What a great team spirit!!   I’ve never seen Mrs. Harding scream, shout and jump about so much.

Regional Finals here we come!

By Charlotte Jones – Team Captain
As you know we have made a few tweaks to how certain events run across the school calendar with the productions spread out over the year rather than all squeezed into the Christmas festivities. We have just seen the Year Three and Four classes’ play. The children have only been working on this for the past two weeks and along with attending the exciting trip to Global Renewables have presented a fabulous performance.  Well done to the children and the staff! 

We hope your children enjoyed the Easter Disco with a huge thank you to the efforts of our small but highly efficient PTFA. I would also like to extend our thanks to Mr Redman for providing us with the equipment for the disco and to Mr Workman for doing a brilliant job entertaining our little dancers!!!
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We have had the most exciting week with visiting, week old lambs in school while our Little Chicks and Duckings worked together to complete their spring topic.  It was lovely to see the two age groups working alongside one another.  The children across school have been working together learning Hacka’s for our Comenius work.  It was wonderful seeing the sun shine as year groups learned from one another the chants and dance moves in our glorious school grounds.  Jessica Wiggins made a fabulous leader where she brought me to tears with her confidence and energy!
We have been most fortunate to have made two permanent additions to our teaching staff and I am very happy that we are able to officially welcome Miss Clarkson and Mr Cox to our school!

They both have shown commitment and loyalty towards our school, working as supply teachers to help cover absences.  They were able to show off their true capabilities in the inteview process earlier this week, both teaching outstanding lessons.  We are very pleased to be able to therefore say that Miss Clarkson is to remain as the teacher of Doves Class.  She has made a huge, positive impact since Christmas on the standards in this mixed aged class; with children making good progress.  Should Miss Howarth be considered to be fit to return to school, it is anticipated that she will do so as a phased return and will assist in working across our school for the remainder of the summer term.  She will then hopefully resume teaching full time in Lower Key Stage Two in September.  

We also have finally appointed a permanent SENCo to join our school.  We would like to extend our thanks to Mrs Stanley-Smith for her support since Christmas where she has made valuable contributions to our needs here.  We have appointed Miss Chippendale who currently works in Unity as a classteacher and as their SENCo.  I am confident that she will make a great difference to our school and that she will join our family seamlessly. 
Well done to Green Ducklings (0), Owls (1)  and Eagles (2)!!!  The children in these three classes have had the least amount of late arrivals to school in the month of March and so have been rewarded by being allowed to come into school in non-uniform this Friday!

Up and coming events:
Dates for the summer term which is by no means exhaustive so look out for additional dates!
23rd April ~ Pay it Forward Day [image: image7.jpg]


 This is a day where we are to pass on a good turn to others.  It will be launched in the assembly on the Tuesday 21st. Our Headboy Freddie wanted us to be part of this initative as it ties in so wonderfully with our ethos and our Carleton Code.
7th May ~ New Induction Evening.  From 18:00 -19:00 parents of children starting in September 2015 are invited to school to meet the team.
22nd May ~ break up for the holidays

2nd June ~ Back to school.
Week beginning the 8th June will be Healthy Living Week.  More details will follow.

10th June ~ Scooter Day [image: image8.jpg]



11th June ~ Sports’ Day for Juniors and Infants from 13:00

Fathers’ Day BBQ[image: image9.jpg]


 and Beer with game of cricket[image: image10.jpg]


.  Date to be decided.

19th June ~ Non- uniform day (Bring an item for the Summer Fair)

26th June ~ Summer Fair 15:30-19:00 [image: image11.png]


 
Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image12.jpg]


Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding,  Mr Boyd and Miss Howarth will be leading this trip
Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events
22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.
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